
Only $150

Oct. 21-24

Reserve your spot on our link posted on the SEF Facebook page. 
(Organized and maintained by SEF.)

includes downloadable hi-res digital  
negatives and photo release  ($299 value) 

www.facebook.com/SwallowSEF  
For more examples of Gergen Photography’s photographs,  

visit www.facebook.com/GergenPhotography

SEF has been given the opportunity to 
host a mini-photo sessions fundraiser 
at the picturesque Oconomowoc River 
Conservancy which is part of the Tall 

Pines Conservancy. The park is a short 
5-7 minute drive from Swallow School. 
  We encourage you to bring along your own props-quilts, 

hats, etc. Since this is a natural setting, we recommend 
casual attire rather than formal for the photos.  

Color-coordinated outfits with layers are good choices. 

The photo below was captured during our photo fundraiser with 
Gergen Photography last fall. The photos to the left show the 
location of this year’s fundraiser at the Oconomowoc River 

Conservancy. 

Mini Sessions
Benefiting the Swallow Education Foundation


